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Praying for the Church 
“They devoted themselves to the apostles’ teaching and to the fellowship, to the breaking of 
bread ​and to​ ​prayer​.” Acts 2:42 
 
1 Corinthians 15:58 
Therefore, my dear brothers and sisters, stand firm. Let nothing move you. Always give 
yourselves fully to the work of the Lord, because you know that your labour in the Lord is 
not in vain. 
 
Give thanks for 

● Many great events during the Month of Evangelism 
● Those who came and heard the gospel 
● Church family making time and effort 
● The joy of Easter in our many events 
● The choir and musicians who made Easter a great celebration 

 
Pray for 

● The church to be growing as disciples who make disciples  
● People to repent and believe 
● Diligence in follow-up after the month of evangelism 
● Church Committee Away Day (25 May) 

○  
● Staff 

○ Rhoda Chan who is starting as the Youth Director in June 
○ Ariel staying on as the Mission and Music Worker  
○ Children’s worker yet to be found 

● Lam Kau Mow lift installation to finish quickly 
 
 

 
This newsletter is put together by and for the Shatin Church family to share life and bless one another.  If you have anything you’d 
like to share on this newsletter, please email ​mary@shatinchurch.org.hk​. 
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